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Friends of the Oregon Library 
Membership Form for 2024 

 
Welcome Friends.  Now is the time to renew your membership.  Funds raised by the Friends are used to support immediate 
and long-range library projects, such as the Summer Reading Programs for children, teens, and adults. 
 
As a member you will be the first to receive Book Ends, the organization’s newsletter.  The newsletter tells you what is 
going on at the library and what is happening with the Friends.  Members are also eligible for special previews at our used 
book sales.  Please join today and support our local library. 
 
 
 

NAME (Please print) _____________________________________________________ PHONE _________________________ 

ADDRESS ______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

CITY ____________________________________________________ STATE _________________ ZIP __________________ 

E-Mail Address _______________________________________________________________________ (for newsletter delivery) 

 

MEMBERSHIP CATEGORIES (Check one) Annual membership runs January through December 

 Life Member $1,000 ________ Patron $500 ___________ Business/Civic $100 ________ 

 Supporter $25 _____________ Family $10 ____________ Individual $5 ______________ 

    

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES (Check as many as you wish)  

 Landscape Maintenance ________ Assist with Book Sale ________ Bake for Library Staff _______ 

 

Make your check payable to Friends of the Oregon Library, and return it and this form to: 

Friends of the Oregon Library 
P.O. Box 173 
Oregon, WI 53575 

 
Please do not send to the library.  Thank you. 
 
If you have any questions, call Beth Larimer, 608-835-9027. 
 
YOUR CONTRIBUTION IS FULLY TAX DEDUCTIBLE.  Friends of the Library is a 501(C)(3). 


